

April 6, 2021

Ms. Cathy Burghardt-Jesson Warden, County of Middlesex 399 Ridout Street North London, ON N6A 2P1

Dear Warden Burghardt-Jesson,

Re: Monthly Board of Health Update - March 2021

Please find the February Board of Health meeting update attached to this memo. The attached update includes links to reports reviewed at the March 18th Board of Health meeting, as well as links to the minutes from the meeting.

Sincerely,

Maureen Cassidy

Chair, Middlesex-London Board of Health

cc:

Bill Rayburn, CAO, Middlesex County Kathy Bunting, Clerk, Middlesex County Middlesex County Municipalities